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We met at York CVS in January. Kim, 
Christopher, Sue, Shanna, Steve and 
myself went.

We did lots of group work and it was 
good to be able to talk about things.

We talked about what things look like 
for us if we are getting things right.

We talked about what things look like 
for families if we are getting it right.



We heard from Martin Wilson who 
talked about using a personal 
budget to get a great life. He 
supported George to be able to 
train in dance.

We watched a dance by George 
and Becki from TIN arts. It was 
great to hear their story and see 
them dance.



Julie, a family carer from 
Bradford told us about her son 
who had lots of problems at 
school. He is now doing some 
work on a farm and is much 
happier. 

Shanna told everyone how to 
get the best out of their 
Inclusion North vouchers. 

Voucher


